
 
2403 South Division Suite B 

Guthrie, OK  73044 
E-School Website 

833-203-4300 
 
Please be advised that the Regular Monthly Meeting of Eschool Virtual 
Charter Academy Board of Governance scheduled for Tuesday, March 7, 
2023, at 6:00 pm has been cancelled.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robbie Rainwater 
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